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Dear Fellow Citizens,
I would like to express my opposition to the passage of LD1979.  Clean water is the lifeline for
all living things. On the macro level there are part of the earth where people walk miles for 
enough water to sustain their lives. We in Maine are blessed with an abundance of water. The
success of river protection is obvious by the improvement of the lower Kennebec and in the 
Penobscot. To remove this protection voluntarily is the exact reason why our federal 
government passed the legislation in the first place. We were unable to protect ourselves. 
The must be a balance that can be used to support both clean paying jobs and water quality. 
As a leader I respectfully request that you EITHER DEFEAT OR TABLE LD1979 AS 
WRITTEN until a scientific balance can be established to accomplish and sustain both water 
quality and employment. Thank you 


